
 

June Newsletter 

EVENT CALENDAR    

July 26th MVC Meeting @ Fruityard 

Sept. 27th    Bunco 

                                    Riverbank Community Center 

October  Turlock Ag Venture 

 

   

 Next Meeting 
(Everyone is welcome) 

Saturday,  July 26th,  9am 

Fruityard 
7948 Yosemite Blvd, Modesto  

Please RSVP to Mary Ann Freitas 
gafmab23@gmail.com  

 

 
Tickets for Bunco are on sale  

to members at a reduced rate 
through July 15th 

 
$30 per ticket  

 Table for 4 for $110 
 

See Page 2 for more Information 
 

 

For Tickets  

Use QR code  

Or Contact Judy Elam 

209-613-5659  

 

 

$1.00 per ticket fee for  
credit card transactions 



The annual Beef Producers Appreciation 

Dinner was a hit (again)!!! 

Thank you to the members for your hard 

work and donations, which helped make 

this event a success. New this year was 

the Yeti raffle and firearm draw, which 

helped boost the excitement and success 

of the event.  



During the last few months of school, the Mid Valley Cowbelles had 

the opportunity to work with hundreds of students from various 

schools with some fabulous hands-on lessons about beef. The 

lessons included caring for cattle, beef nutrition, beef by-products 

and more.  

  

The Cowbelles worked with elementary students from the following 

schools: Cloverland, Robert’s Ferry, Hughson, Hart Ransom, Sierra 

View, and Magnolia,  



For Tickets  
Use QR code  Or    Contact Judy Elam 

209-613-5659  

$1.00 per 
ticket fee for  
credit card 

transactions 



     Donations for 

              BUNCO 

     Silent Auction  
 

The Silent auction is an important part of our fundraising.  

Please help with an item(s) for the Bunco Silent Auction 

 
 

Contacts, If you have items to drop off or any questions: 
 

     Colette Wright               or           Monica Patterson  

                        916 - 837- 6611                     209 - 277 - 9094 

 



 



 2024 MVC Leadership Team 

President:   Candy Cook- Peterson  209-777-2183  

         cookranch@hughes.net   

Vice-President: Carol Kenyon    209-484-1097  

         ck.cattle23@gmail.com  

Secretary :  MaryAnn Freitas    209-404-7677  

         gafmab23@gmail.com  

Treasurer :  Helga Zuber   209-581-1798  

         helga2853@gmail.com  

Board of Directors:  Judy Elam  209-613-5659  

         ranchtravel4u@aol.com  

      

     Barbara Silva    209-573-1837   

         bsilva3848@yahoo.com  

 

     Monica Patterson  209-277-9094  

         mgpat@sbcglobal.net   

     Marlene Weeks  209-785-4362  

         jbar@caltel.com  

 

Updating Member Contact Information 

We would like to keep you informed of MVC activities. If you change your 

email or address, please inform Judy Elam .  

Judy will update the roster to keep you included in MVC happenings. 
 

Judy Elam:   209-613-5659  


